
Dear students in the Diploma program of Interfaith Dialogue: 

  

I regret to inform you that we are canceling the third course in the Winter Semester, Sacred 

Architecture.  As you know, following the lead of the University of Toronto, the University of St 

Michael’s College has suspended face-to-face instruction.  While the Faculty is shifting to online teaching 

for its graduate courses, we have decided for this short course that this might not be the most effective 

platform.  Instead, we will re-schedule this course for the summer term. 

Once we have moved past the current response to the COVID-19 pandemic, we will contact  you with 

the details of the re-scheduled class.   

I apologize for this inconvenience and I wish you the best of health for you and your family.  

  

Sincerely,  

 

Dr James R. Ginther, PhD 

Professor & Dean,  

Faculty of Theology, 

and Sisters of St Joseph of Toronto Chair in Theology 

 


